Draft Minutes

Colden Planning Board Meeting 16 October 2012

The meeting was called to order at 7:07 pm by Chairman Roy Bergman.

Present: Roy Bergman, Richard Sheldon, Linda Kotlarsz,

George Reinhardt, John Antkowiak

Absent: Frank Hrycik

Excused: Walt Kammer

Chairman Bergman reported that the Hydrofracking Committee was formed and prepared to meet. It
was agreed that the Planning Board will await their recommendations before any further action by the
Planning Board.

Motion: A motion was made, seconded and after discussion passes to approve the Planning Board
Minutes of 21 August 2012.

“Colden Forms” - No activity pending the report of the CEO (not in attendance).

Roy Bergman received a communication from a citizen suggesting that the Planning Board review the
possibility of a Town Noise Ordinance. Chairman Bergman will circulate information from the State and
Federal governments and suggests taking this up at a future meeting.

The meeting was appropriately adjourned at 7:25 pm



